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Identifying the skills
On  January  30,  the  psychologist  of  the  institute  M.K.  Mukhamedova  had  a  meeting  with  the  first-year
students of the faculty of LM. She organized a questionnaire related to 80 skills by Hans Jürgen Eysenck
80. Dean of the Faculty Sh. Norbaev told the students that the questionnaires could be used to identify
participants'  abilities  and  interests,  and  that  all  students  should  actively  participate  in  the  survey.
Sayfiddin Sharipov, Khurriyat Eshova and all faculty leaders assisted in the event in conducting the survey.
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